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Friday 27th October, 2017
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Dear Parents and Carers,


Parents’ Phonics Workshop


You are invited to a phonics workshop. This will give you the opportunity to watch some of the key features of a phonics lesson and see some of the skills that your children will be using to help them read and write using their phonic knowledge. 

There will be ideas for things you can try at home, an activity pack for you to take away, and an overview of the phrases we use to teach letter formation, which a few parents have requested. 

The session will be first thing in the morning, and you can sit with your child to work with them.


Time: 9-9:30am

Date: Tuesday 14th November, 2017


Please complete the slip below and give it to your child’s class teacher.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the workshop.



Kind regards,


The Foundation Stage Team



I will/will not be attending the phonics workshop.

Name:

Name of child:
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